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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Monifa B. McKnight, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Student Advocacy (10-26-2021-01-A) 

 

 

During Public Comments, Board members requested the following information:  

 

Question A 

 

Ms. O’Looney requested that staff reach out to the students that provided testimony.  

 

Response Question A 

 

The Student Leadership and Extracurricular Activities Unit has contacted each of the students  

who provided testimony to the Board of Education at the October 26, 2021 meeting. Students were 

commended for taking the time to prepare their testimony and for sharing their perspective on their 

issue of interest.  Mrs. Shella Cherry, director of student leadership and extracurricular activities, 

extended the offer to meet with the students directly at their school or via Zoom to support  

those who are interested in student advocacy. 
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Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Mrs. Cherry 

   Ms. Webb 


